
 
 

 
 

 
 

2024-2025 School Year 
 
Dear AP Psychology Student, 
 
We are excited and pleased that you have decided to enroll in Advanced Placement Psychology for 
the upcoming school year.  Your summer assignment for this year is to read and take notes on Unit 0 
- Modules 1, 2, 3, and 5 from your AP textbook, Psychology: For the AP Course (a PDF copy can be 
found in the Unit 0 Folder on Schoology).    
 
Your notes should be handwritten and an outline that you can print has been provided for you in the 
Summer Work folder on Schoology. You can also re-write the outline if you prefer.  If you would like 
a printed copy of the outline, please come to B-25 in the 11-12 wing to pick up a copy before the end 
of the school day on June 17th.  Your notes will be checked the first week of school!  
 
 
Grading:  
The AP Psychology summer assignment will be graded as a homework assignment. Based on this 
assignment, an assessment will be given.   
 
Due Date:  
Summer work is due on Thursday, September 5th.  
 
Purpose:  
The purpose of this summer assignment is to emphasize the requisite skills and depth of knowledge for 
students to ensure that all students begin the year prepared for the challenges of Advanced Placement 
Psychology.   
 
Good luck and we look forward to teaching you about the science of psychology next school year! 
  
Please feel free to email us at any time over the summer if you have questions or concerns! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Scardino-Welch  (kscardino-welch@wtps.org) 
Mrs. Foster    (mfoster@wtps.org) 
Mrs. Monaco   (jmonaco@wtps.org) 
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